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DECEMBER 12, 2016 
 

 

Please be advised that construction of the MD 355 Crossing (BRAC) project will begin in February 

2017, and is anticipated to take approximately 3 years and 3 months, finishing in May 2020. 

The project consists of a pedestrian underpass beneath Wisconsin Avenue, a new elevator 

entrance to the Medical Center Metrorail Station, and roadway improvements to Wisconsin 

Avenue and Jones Bridge Road. Construction work will take place Monday through Friday, 24 

hours per day. Additional periods of night time work and around-the-clock work will also be 

required. On occasion, work will also be performed on Sundays. 

 

During construction, the following types of noise may be expected: 

 

- Truck Traffic, Heavy Equipment Exhaust, Backup Alarms on Trucks and Equipment, Horns, 

Hydraulic Hammering, Rock Drilling, Blasting, Pavement Cutting, Pavement Milling.   

 

Every effort will be made to schedule noise-generating work during week day hours. However, 

night-time and weekend work will be scheduled to avoid disruptions to traffic on Wisconsin 

Avenue as well as WMATA passenger rail service. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact county Mr. Phil Alperson at (240) 777-2595 

or Phil.Alperson@montgomerycountymd.gov  
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